
Dear Camden Council, 
I am writing to submit comments on the above planning application for 159-161 Iverson Road, NW6 2136, 
The comments - listed below-are from the Fortune Green & West Hampstead Neighbourhood 
Development Forum (NEW), 
Best wishes, 
James Earl 
(Chair, Fortune Green & West Hampstead Neighbourhood Development Forum) 

1. The Nor is pleased the developer has worked closely with to while la:Witting fort:word prepss.stlsiur fhis 
site, We are also pleased thret the developer hos lither3 note of the polleles in the draft Neighbourhood 
Nan. 

2, The NOS is nrensed the developer hes sought 1T, rnoks, the design of the proposed building hi i t  with 
what hes ralready been its eeee.tl 01, the neighbouring slte 

:3. •the NOP is concerned 'char: pransilng officers obleetecl to the previously proposed scheme, which b21-ri 
lfigher level ot alloolable hensing. 

4. The INN requests that lbw confinerber space on the ground Doer- is fisted as at  open crestfilleolble 
business classification suit: dare few n a t i v e  of uses Nog:ding orifices, retail or restaurant. The resistance on 
light I:bit:sr:dal is pot considered riper:ourlore for this site - given the removal of commerical space Nam the 
neighbouring deveroprfient (former garden tertrre site) and Carbden Council's Onus, lo remove TIOT 
industrial uner, inorn the nearby Liddell Road site 

S. Any SIOG monies tor commuNty noes should be seen:: fro fa:Pities in erase worths:11y U3 thls sew . 
especially filaygrove Peace Pare and Sidlngs Controunity Centre. 


